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From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 8:44 AM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal; Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Subject: Interesting article on salmon egg membrane structure and low oxygen tolerance


https://royalsocietypublishing.org/doi/10.1098/rsos.181020#d2525855e1


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov
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